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On January 7, 2005 the Commission issued a Secretarial Letter announcing a technical conference to explore issues pertaining to the Alternative Energy Portfolio Standards Act of 2004.  The Commission also requested that interested parties file comments on all relevant issues.  The technical conference was held on January 19, 2005, and unsworn testimony was offered by a number of parties on various issues.  Comments filed in response to the Secretarial Letter of January 7 have been posted to the Commission’s website http://www.puc.state.pa.us and are available to the public by using the “Search for Documents” feature and inputting the docket number listed above.


At the technical conference of January 19, the Commission announced that it will be accepting reply comments on these issues.  Reply comments should be filed with the Commission’s Secretary’s Bureau at the above referenced docket number by February 9, 2005, with courtesy copies served on, via electronic mail, Karen Mitchell (kmitchell@state.pa.us) and Britte Earp (bearp@state.pa.us).  Reply comments will be posted on the Commission’s website.  Therefore, service to parties other than those identified above is at the discretion of the commenter.






Very truly yours,






James J. McNulty






Secretary
